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A NOTE FROM PRINCIPAL CENANOVIC:
Hi All,

The sun is shining, the weather is warming and hope your spirits feel lifted!

As we move into this new week, here are some things to note:

Under the guidance of DESE (Department of Elementary and Secondary Education),
remote learning will begin to incorporate the teaching of identi�ed core standards across
grades and subject areas in order to prepare students for a successful transition to the
next grade level.

You will be receiving communication from Tewksbury Public Schools this week regarding
the details of the Quarter 3 Report Cards, Special Education Progress Reports and some
initial thinking for Quarter 4. (Please note that emails from the district are sometimes
sent from Maria Cutelis or Gail Johnson, who are administrative assistants in the o�ce of
the superintendent).



WISHING YOU A HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
The Heath Brook Staff and I would like to wish a super happy
birthday to the following students:

Alice A. - 5/2
Kevin B. - 5/2
Avery C. - 5/2
Bella K. - 5/4
Eva N. - 5/5

PARENT PLACEMENT INPUT FORM
(INCOMING GRADE K, 1, 2 STUDENTS)

Please practice getting onto your student's Aspen account, where student report cards
will be posted this Friday, May 8th (directions to follow). If you need assistance with your
login information, please email Mrs. Mercier, our secretary, at
kmercier@tewksbury.k12.ma.us.

A gentle reminder - Even though the weather is improving, our school buildings and the
school grounds are closed until June 29, 2020, per MA Governor Baker’s order.

Below you will �nd some resources, videos and podcasts to support your family and keep
perspective during this unique time in our lives. Take a moment to �ll out our Parent
Placement Input survey, check out "A Grateful Day" video to help reframe the value of a day,
click on the podcast by Lynn Lyons to learn more about regressive behaviors in toddlers to
teens and don't forget to look at the "Action for Happiness" Calendar for Meaningful May! I
hope you and your family continue to stay well!

Best wishes,
Felicia
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LOOK FOR THE GOOD: A 6 MINUTE
VIDEO TO HELP YOU REFRAME YOUR

DAY

Heath Brook School 2020-2021
Parent Input Form
Parent and guardian input is always an important consideration when we create 
learning groups for the next school year.  This continues to be especially 
important this spring.  Thank you for sharing the knowledge of your child that 
you have.  It matters to us.

* Required

A Grateful Day with Brother David Steindl-Rast - Gratefulness.org



REGRESSIVE BEHAVIOR FROM
TODDLERS TO TEENS - WHAT'S

NORMAL?

CLICK HERE TO LISTEN TO PODCAST WITH LYNN LYONSCLICK HERE TO LISTEN TO PODCAST WITH LYNN LYONS

REMEMBER....WE ALL NEED HELP
SOMETIMES

Regressive Behavior appears at all stages of development at many different ages. Learn why
child regression happens and how to respond to it as a parent and why you might be seeing it
more commonly now.

https://luxerecess.com/amomsretreat/regressive-behavior-toddlers-teens-child-regression/


Help for families: CLICK HERE Signs of stress in young
children: CLICK HERE

Signs of stress in children and
teens: CLICK HERE

TPS REMOTE LEARNING SITE

CLICK HERECLICK HERE

~ACTION FOR HAPPINESS CALENDAR:
MEANINGFUL MAY~

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mUJItJTGzvjUKcD7O23en0l-h0HWEfu9/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uwI2zTuZ-MdqTIb2IhJVTfshvJALVjWU/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aIH3h_OTBf8ESAS1AYaBO0woIqvREj1-/view
https://sites.google.com/tewksbury.k12.ma.us/tps-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
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@HBTweets165

HEATH BROOK SCHOOL

165 Shawsheen Street, Tewks… fcenanovic@tewksbury.k12.m…

978-640-7865 tewksbury.k12.ma.us
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